
IMPORTANT   NOTICE:    SUCTION   HARVESTING   CONTINUES  
Aaron   is   planning   an   additional   work   session   this   weekend    (weather   permitting)  

                                            Saturday,   Aug.   1st      OR      Sunday,   Aug.   2nd     at    8   AM  

VOLUNTEERS   ARE    ALWAYS    NEEDED!!!  

 
 

● DIVERS:     to   do   the   underwater   work   

           Some   have   said   they   would   be   divers;   it   is   time   to   participate   if   you   can   because   suction  
harvesting,     as   a   significant   solution   to   our   milfoil   problem    requires   a   cadre   of   people   trained,   able   &  

willing   to   do   this   job.  

 

● WORKERS     ON   THE   HARVESTER :      to   move   the   retrieved   milfoil   into   bags   for  
transportation   to   shore   

            Some   strength   is   needed   for   this   job;   many   older   folks   cannot   do   it,   so   younger   people,   come  
forward   and   offer   to   help   please.  

 

● BOATERS/KAYAKERS:      to   help   scoop   up   stray   pieces   of   milfoil,   using   a   small   net   or  
similar   "catching"   device;   &   to   keep   boats   from   approaching   where   diver   is   located  

            This   is   a   job   that   does   not   require   strength!   Kids   can   do   this   using   their   kayaks   &   paddle   boards   -  
&    some   type   of   net   to   catch   the   stray   pieces   of   milfoil.  

 

SEND   your    name,   contact   information,   including   phone   #,   and   what   job   you   can   do    to:  

Aaron   ( plumsupply@aol.com )   

If   you   are   able,   please   step   up   and   do   your   part.  

Thank   you!  
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